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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Friday, August 22, 2025 6:26 AM
To: Adam Strehlow
Subject: Notice Assessment Roll 2507T.259010.pdf - 115 Winona Street E
Attachments: Notice Assessment Roll 2507T.259010.pdf

Good morning Adam, 
 
Richard Preston called and wants to contest the tree assessment.  Here is transcribed voicemail below: 
 
+1 (651) 291-7590 
+1 (651) 400-2540 
August 21, 2025 at 3:54:01 PM 
Rich Preston 
2 minutes, 25 seconds 
Yes, this is Richard l. Preston. I am at 115 Winona Street in St. Paul calling in regard to the assessment 
number 259010. Anyway, I was calling in regards for the ash trees that were removed on June. 4th, we 
never received a message or a phone call regarding the remove of those trees. I've got MS. I was in ER 
hospital 3 times already.  one time right after they came and remove the trees. So I was taken by 
ambulance to the ER. I was in there for about a week and a half. And then 2 other times before that uh, 
one for kidney, one time for heart and another for a combination. But anyway, I am calling in regard to the 
amount of that $4000.00 on the assessment. I would like to ask for one half of mercy, one half payment 
roughly $2000.00 instead of the $4000.00 Regarding is just is it just was too much. It was so much going 
on with for, for health issues and everything else. I didn't have the time to get anything established for the 
getting those  is removed. 
 
Can you put a TA together for 9/9/25.  Call between10-noon.  If by 9/9 city system still not up, I will 
reschedule.  You can start your TA with what information you have for now and we can add them when 
we have more information.  Council date is 10/8/25.  I will return his call.  We can prob ask Marcia for the 
10 year payments or 5 years. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 
 
 


